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RE-OPEN MT. WARNING

In March 2020, the Wollumbin Consultative Group initiated a petition urging the state
government to prohibit access to Mount Warning for non-Aboriginal Australians, citing
cultural and spiritual significance specific to Bundjalung men. Subsequently, the state
government implemented this restriction, sparking concerns regarding equal access rights
in public spaces.

The decision to restrict access to Mount Warning solely based on ancestry raises significant
questions about the principles of inclusivity and equality in our society. Public parks and
natural landmarks should be accessible to all members of our diverse community,
regardless of their background.

In response to this divisive measure, the Libertarian Party NSW is calling upon the citizens
of New South Wales to oppose this restriction and advocate for equal access to public
spaces. We aim to gather support from 10,000 NSW residents through a petition to
challenge this decision and uphold the values of fairness and unity.

We urge all concerned citizens to stand up for equal access to public spaces by signing and
sharing our petition. With the support of the community, we can send a powerful message
to our government and protect the principles of equality and shared enjoyment of our
natural heritage.
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